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June 7, 2010 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: Board Secretary 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

 

Re: File EB-2010-0008 

 
The Association of Power Producers of Ontario (APPrO) wishes to participate as an 
Observer in the above noted proceeding. 
 
APPrO is a non-profit association that advocates on behalf of Ontario generators in a 
number of settings, including regulatory proceedings before the Board. The 
members of APPrO represent more than 98% of Ontario�s generating capacity and 
are active in every generation technology: gas, wind, cogeneration, district heat and 
power, nuclear, hydroelectric, coal, solar, geothermal, energy from waste and fuel 
cells.  
 
All service should be directed to the undersigned at david.butters@appro.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
David Butters 
President & CEO 
 
cc.  Ontario Power Generation Inc. 

H18 G2 
700 University Ave 
Toronto ON M5G 1X6 
Attention: Barbara Reuber 
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